
 BIRTHDAYS  -  Wishing a Happy Birthday to 
Victoria for TODAY, and Cristiano for 
Wednesday, 24th November ! 
 

PLEASE NOTE  -  Mrs. Bannis will be absent and 
unavailable for the next three weeks.  Any concerns 
or issues can be brought to Mrs. Roschman.  Her 
email address is mrs.roschman@grandviewschool.ca 
 
IMPORTANT  -  GRADE JK  -  2 PARENTS  -  Please note 
that students in these grades must be dropped off in 
the morning and picked up in the afternoon by an 
adult.  Siblings cannot do this in place of their parent/
guardian. 
 
PROGRESS REPORTS  -  AS SOON AS POSSIBLE, 
please sign and return the form enclosed in the 
report envelope that indicates your receipt of the 
Progress Report. Please return the report envelope 
as well. Please note  -  the report card is yours to 
keep. 
 
Parents of online students, please sign the form that 
was attached to your email, scan it and email it back 
to the secretary. 
 

W.I.S.E   -  Please join us for our Week In Spiritual 
Emphasis each morning this week from 11:45 am  -  
12:00 pm.  Pastor Sherry Augustus will be sharing about 
our theme for the year  -  Strive On:  Run the Race Well.   
Please join us at the Joint Worship Zoom Link. 
 
KINDERGARTEN FUNDRAISER - The 
Kindergarten class is once again raising 
money for ADRA by making a class 
calendar.  
 
Each one of the Kindergarten students has submitted a 
handsome drawing which will be included in a 
professionally published calendar with complimentary 
Bible texts. These will make wonderful gifts for family 
and friends that will be enjoyed throughout the year. 
 
The calendars will be $20.00 each. Orders must be in by 
Wednesday, 24th November.  Donations are also 
accepted and will go directly to ADRA.  Thank you for 
your support! 
 
JOINT WORSHIP  -  Unless noted otherwise, Joint 
Worship is every Wednesday morning at 9:00 am.  The 
link is always the same (see previous newsletter 
emails).  Please join us if you can. **Worship will be at 
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11:45 am for this week only. 
 
PLAYGROUND - Please note that the playground is not 
to be used before or after school.  Sanitation of the 
equipment has not been completed at these times. 
 
ADRA RATION MEAL CHALLENGE  -  Thank you so 
much for participating in the ADRA Ration Meal 
Challenge.  You now have the month of November to 
collect funds and donations.  Which classroom will 
raise the most funds?!? How much will we raise as a 
school? 
 
SUITABLE OUTDOOR CLOTHING  -  As colder weather 

is upon us, this is a reminder to all of our 
students that proper outdoor clothing must be 
worn. This may include hats, gloves, winter 
boots, winter coats and snow pants, when 
needed. Parents, please monitor the weather 
forecast and send your child(ren) with the 

appropriate clothing. Thank you. 
 

SCHOOL CLOSURE  -  If the school must close, for any 
reason (weather or other), the closure will be 
announced on your school email or Facebook.  Once 
cancellation has been confirmed, we will post to your 
email, GAA website and Facebook by 7:00 a.m. 
NO PHONE CALLS WILL BE MADE BY THE SCHOOL. 
 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR PARENTS  -  On rare 
occasions, severe weather or other emergencies may 
arrive quickly and unexpectedly during the school day. 
On days when this occurs, GAA may dismiss early.  
 
It is imperative that your personal information is 
updated to ensure you receive timely notification! It is 
also important if you work during the day, to have 
arrangements in place for someone to care for your 
child(ren) if such a need arises.  
 
GAA understands that changing the daily schedule for 
any reason is disruptive to families. We appreciate  

your cooperation during times when we are experiencing  
weather or other situations that can be dangerous for 
students and staff. 
 
FOOD ALLERGIES  -  Please help us to keep 
our school an allergen free facility by ensur-
ing your child has no nut products.  In addi-
tion to this, if your child requires the use of 
an epi-pen, could you please ensure he/she has two,  
one for the office and one to be carried on their person. 
 
NOVEMBER’S CHARACTER TRAIT is INTEGRITY!   
Integrity means you are honest and firm in your moral 
principles.  A person of integrity is living rightly and is the 
same person in private or in public.  God instructed Solo-
mon to walk with ‘integrity of heart and uprightness’. (1 
Kings 9:4)   
 
Choose to be a person of integrity who has a good reputa-
tion and will not fear that you will be exposed or found 
out. 
 

 
IMPORTANT:  Please DO NOT park in the Fire Zone. 
 
 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT:  Please observe the ONE WAY  
entrance and ONE WAY exit driveways when  
entering  and leaving the school property. 
 
 
EMAILS  -  Please remember to check your emails  
regularly for new information from the Principal  
and teachers! 
 

 
 

                                                      


